
Subject: Re: Communica�ons Connec�on

From: Pa� Mulligan <pa�_mulligan@ncsu.edu>

Date: 5/25/2017 12:41 PM

To: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

CC: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>, Karl Campbell

<karl.campbell@islandconserva�on.org>, Fred Gould <fred_gould@ncsu.edu>

Thanks, Royden!

Heath, it's great to meet you. Do you want to take a look at my calendar and see if there's a
good time for us to meet in the next couple of weeks? 

I'm very much looking forward to learning more about your work and collaborating with
your team.

Patti Mulligan
Communications Director
Genetic Engineering and Society (GES) Center
P: 919.515.2597 | M: 919.559.2308
research.ncsu.edu/ges
Twitter: @GESCenterNCSU

NC State, Centennial Campus
Hunt Library, Room 5155
Campus Box 7565
1070 Partners Way
Raleigh, NC  27695-7565

On Thu, May 25, 2017 at 12:32 PM, Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org> wrote:

Hi Heath and Pa�,

I would like to electronically introduce you two.

Pa� is the new Communica�ons Director at the GES Center with extensive experience in external

comms and project mgmt.

Heath is the Communica�ons Director for Island Conserva�on and leads the Communica�ons and

Outreach focus area of GBIRd. His background is in communica�ons and policy.

Heath,  Pa� and I met for the first �me today to discuss Base Camp and I have her am intro to

GBIRd. Please add her as a contact for GBIRd related Comms issues. If desired, I can do a Skype

intro as well.  I think you two will have a lot to discuss!
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Organiza�onal points of contact are copied for awareness.

Warmly

Royden
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